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Second Grade News 
April 12, 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
   The peanut butter and jelly drive was a huge success. 
The cafeteria tables were overflowing with containers. 
THANK YOU so much for helping feed our community.  
     The last AIMS fluency check is on April 15th.  The 
minimum expectation is 95 words accurately read per 
minute.  Students can increase speed at home through 
knowing sight words and rereading passages. Instantly 
recognizing words allows a brain to focus more on the 
meaning of the passage.  That’s why we practice this 
skill often!   
     Your child’s permission slip to take the Advanced 
Math Test came home today and should be in your 
child’s binder. This class will contain around 20 
students whom show ability to understand math 
concepts quickly.  The class teaches the SAME 
curriculum as other Third Grade classes.  The only 
difference is that they go at a more accelerated pace.  
The deadline to have the slip turned in is May 1st.  

Learning Goals 
U4W3 Spelling/ Grammar TEST 4/15 

UrW3 Fresh Read TEST 4/16 
Wonders – U4W4 
Phonics – r-controlled vowels: eer, ere, ear 
HF words- again, behind, eyes, gone, happened, 
house, inside, neither, stood, young 
Comprehension- theme / visualize 
Grammar – irregular verbs  
 
Go Math – Chapter 10, Data 
Vocabulary: bar graph, picture graph, data, survey 

Chapter 10 TEST 4/24 
 

Geography– Test  April 18th  
Please review the with your child 
 
Next unit:  Earth’s Surface 
Vocabulary – rock, weathering, soil, clay, humus, 
sand 
 
 
 

This Week’s Focus 

 
Second Grade musical is  

January 31st.    
 
Class Pictures on January 23rd.  

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Our character trait this week was 
good citizen characteristics.  
 

Reminders 

2nd Grade Character Education 

 
04/11/19 Jump Rope for Heart 
04/19/19 Spring Holiday – NO SCHOOL 
04/27/19 Spring Carnival 12-3:00 pm 
04/30/19 Mission San Luis field trip rescheduled 
05/27/19 Memorial Day – NO SCHOOL 
05/28/19 End of the Year AR Rally 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 AR: Please continue encouraging your 
child to read. Only 8/18 made his/her 

weekly goal! We can make 100% again! J 
4/30 Mission San Luis field trip **Your child will 
need the following: sack lunch, disposable drink, 
comfy shoes  Jenny Stark can still chaperone-
anyone else? 

 
 

Our character trait this week is 
patience.  We show patience when we 
try and try again. Patience is shown by 
waiting our turn and not getting 
upset.  Let’s all practice having 
patience.  


